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Record of the Special Meeting of the Policy and Finance Subcommittee held in the Council Chamber, The Regional Council Centre, 142-146 Wakefield Street, Wellington on Tuesday, 21 March 2000 at 1.45pm
Present
Councillors McQueen (Acting Chairperson), Allen, Bonner, Buchanan, Gibson, Laidlaw, Long, McDavitt, Turver and Werry

Officers Present
Messrs Allard, Annakin, Benham, Bodnar, Darroch, Maguire, Schollum, Stone and Dr Bradbury

Public Business
Procedural Items

P&FS/C 182
Apologies

Resolved
(Cr McDavitt/Cr Laidlaw)


That the apologies from Councillors Macaskill, Shaw, Shields and Thomas be confirmed.

Matter for Recommendation

P&FS/C 183
LTFS Marketing ‘Phase Two’

Report 00.173
File:  CC/1/1/4

It was noted by members that budget finance had already been approved for the marketing strategy and an expenditure breakdown of the spend for Phase 2 of the proposals for consideration at today’s meeting would be presented to the next meeting of the Policy and Finance Committee.

Resolved to Recommend
(Cr Turver/Cr Werry)..)



That the continuation of the LTFS marketing strategy and implementation of the Phase Two initiatives as detailed, be endorsed.



The meeting closed at 1.55pm.

Cr EUAN McQUEEN

Acting Chairperson

Date:

Policy and Finance Committee – 13 April 2000

To be moved:

That the report of the meeting of the Policy and Finance Subcommittee held on 21 March 2000 Items P&FS/C 182 and P&FS/C 183, and the recommendation contained therein, be received.




